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Dear Parents/Carer,  

Re: Year 7 Virtual Pastoral Parents’ Evening 

Firstly, I would like to say a big thank you to those who took the time to complete the Homework survey 

sent earlier this year. 76 completed questionnaires were returned and I am pleased to report that the 

overall results are very positive, with many respondents having found parents’ evening informative and 

worthwhile. 

In summary, the survey found that most parents/carers found it easy to book an appointment for parents’ 

evening and found their appointment informative and worthwhile. Parents/carers commented that some 

of the best things about the evening were, “it was very straight forward and informative”, “lovely making 

contact with the school and hearing how well my child is getting on”, “clear information on behaviour and 

attitude”, “ability to meet the pastoral tutor”, “getting to speak 1:1 to the form teacher and having an 

indication how my child has settled in” and “thank you for continually doing your best for the pupils in the 

school”. 

However, based on your feedback we will also be looking at how we can ensure all parents are able to 

access their virtual meeting, the length of meetings held and making sure you get the opportunity to meet 

with classroom teachers as well as form tutors. By the next parents’ evening we hope to have perfected our 

system and thank you again for helping us to continue to improve. 

As always thank you for you continued commitment to the school. 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Seghiri 
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